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Produced by the Prospect House Patient Participation Group (PPG) 

National PPG Awareness Week – 31st May 2024 – 6th June 2024 
 

 
Come and meet the PPG committee 
members on Tuesday 4th or Thursday 
6th June between 10am – 12am & 
2pm – 4pm at Prospect House. 
 
Find out how they are involved in 
supporting the surgery in achieving 
excellence in care for everyone. Your 
views and feedback are important in 
shaping the services you use. 
 

New PPG members welcome! 

 
 

The surgery and PPG are actively seeking new 
members. If you are unable to come on 
awareness week and are interested to find out 
more please contact the PPG  

prospect.houseppg@nhs.net 

 
 

 

NHS App and Digital Support Drop in Sessions 
If you need support in using the 
NHS app, come along to one of 
the following drop-in sessions 
where Mid-Chilterns PCN can 
help 
 
May 23rd, June 13th & June 22nd, 
drop-in anytime between 10-12am at 
Amersham Community Centre 
(Lifestyle Centre) 

 

 

Summer Newsletter 

 

The next newsletter will be sent via email at the end of June. What would you 
like to see included? Please let the PPG know by 14th June at 
prospect.houseppg@nhs.net 
 

Thank you from Prospect House Surgery and the Patient Participation Group 
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